
 
 
 
 
For Your Safety: Loading ALERT! 
An ISRI member had a very close call during a scrap loading operation. Luckily, no one was hurt.  
The member sent along the following message and photos as a warning of what can happen and why 
you want to keep drivers out of the truck during loading and unloading. 
 
“We had a near miss which I want to share with you in hopes that this is shared with others yards. The driver 
was supposed to be out of truck while it was being loaded by the crane. The crane was pushing material into 
bin when it went through bin and into truck. As you can see from pictures we were very lucky. A couple of feet 
the other way and we would have had a major injury.” 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This e-mail was produced by the Institute of Scrap  
Recycling Industries, Inc. For more information, visit  
us on the Web at www.isri.org 
For comments or suggestions about For Your Safety,  
e-mail  johngilstrap@isri.org 
 
April 29, 2008 

For Your Safety  

A Weekly e-mail Promoting the Health & 
Safety of Workers in the Scrap Recycling 
Industry 


